
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Many of you have already received the communication from CMS about an additional code being 

available as a location for all “audio and visual” services. Based on that communication, we made 

some changes in DDAP by splitting up the existing location that goes along with all “audio and 

visual” services. Currently, you will see these two options in DDAP: 

 

Audio and Visual Client in Other Location - 02 

Audio and Visual Client at Home - 10 

 

Please update your Electronic Health Records to correctly reflect these changes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still have Questions?  Please contact:  

Karolina Wytrykowska at (860) 719-3745 or Karolina.Wytrykowska@ct.gov 

 

DMHAS-EQMI  

MONTHLY PROVIDER DATA QUALITY  

NEWSLETTER 
July 2022 

 

mailto:Karolina.Wytrykowska@ct.gov

